
A.M. Anderson 

W. Uegama December 4, 1975 

John Barton: Creative Woodworking 

.. 
In meeting with Mr. Barton, I determined that he will be unavailable this 
year for a program in Creative Woodworking since he has taken employment 
with a High School in New Denver teac)ling woodworking. 

However, he is extremely interested, as always, in pursuing the concept 
of a School of Creative Woodworking in cooperation with Selk.irk College, 
and would like to keep the option open for the following year. His appoint­
ment with the school is for this yea~ only and he will be available for next 
year. 

I suggest that the proposal to develop the s~hool be reactivated in the 
winter semester with a view to taking it to a Program Planning Committee in 
early BUDD.er or· late spring. 
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